
Hello, 
 
I am very much in favor of Oregon passing the National Popular Vote. 
 
I am tired of voting in presidential elections knowing that my vote doesn’t really count.  I am tired of 
knowing candidates will never campaign in our state, because of an assumed and predictable Electoral 
count outcome. 
 
I am tired of recent situations in which the winner of the Electoral College did not win the popular vote. 
 
I am tired of the outsized role of certain other states in our democracy simply because of counting 
Electoral votes. 
 
The Electoral College is an outmoded institution, based on circumstances that no longer exist. 
 
If National Popular Vote prevails in the nation, it will only be beneficial for democracy by invigorating 
voters whom currently feel disenfranchised all across the country.  This is bigger than Oregon, but 
Oregon matters and can make it happen! 
 
Gail Galen 
Warrenton, Oregon 
Clatsop County  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


